
CHRIST CHURCH SOCIAL COMMITTEE NOTICES 

There is a meeting of the social committee on Monday 13 August at 7.30pm in 

the Jubilee Rooms when future plans will be discussed and in particular the 

support that we can give to the Flower Festival event at the end of 

September.  

 

CHRIST CHURCH FLOWER FESTIVAL: 28 – 30 SEPTEMBER 2012 

Sponsorship: We are inviting businesses to sponsor a range of flower 

displays.  If you know of a business which would be interested please contact 

Philip Sims . Tel: 742969. 

Memorial Fund: Please consider this as an opportunity to remember loved 

ones by making a donation towards the festival with names displayed in a Book 

of Remembrance.  A Requiem Mass will be held on the Friday morning 28 Sept. 

at 10.00am.  For more information contact Margaret Boxall.  Tel: 743268. 

 

Find us online at: www.christchurchtettenhallwood.co.uk 

                     www.goodshepherdcastlecroft.co.uk 

email: info@christchurchtettenhallwood.co.uk 

Parish Office: 01902 238988 

Rector’s E-Mail: Rev Phil Wootton is contactable by e-mail at 
philwootton@sky.com  This replaces any previous addresses. The 
Rectory phone number is still 751116. 
 

WARNING: Please make sure you lock your cars and take all valuables with 

you, or put them out of sight.  A car was broken into on Sunday 21 July at the 

Good Shepherd during the service. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME 
Today’s services: 

Christ Church:  

8.00am Holy Communion Rev Phil Wootton 

             11.00am Sunday Praise            Pam Bevan   

               2.00pm Wedding                   Keegan Anderson and Dawn Southall  

                                                            Conducted by Rev Phil Wootton.  

               

Good Shepherd 

 9.30am Family Communion  Rev Phil Wootton 

The Collect 

Gracious Father, 

revive your Church in our day, 

and make her holy, strong and faithful, 

for your glory’s sake 

in Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. 

Prayer After Communion 

Holy Father, 

who gathered us here around the table of your Son 

to share this meal with the whole household of God: 

in that new world 

where you reveal the fullness of your peace, 

gather people of every race and language 

to share in the eternal banquet 

of Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. 

PARISH NOTICES: Christ Church  

and The Church of the Good Shepherd 

for the week beginning Sunday 05 August 2012 

Ninth Sunday after Trinity 

http://www.christchurchtettenhallwood.co.uk/
mailto:info@christchurchtettenhallwood.co.uk
mailto:philwootton@sky.com


PRAYER POINTS: 

Please include these items in your prayers this week. 

► Freespirit Child sponsorship 

► Our Queen & Government 

► Ladies Fellowship 

► Good Shepherd Prayer Area: The Avenue, York Road. 

Today’s Readings:                           Next Week’s Readings:                                                                     
Ephesians 4: 1-16                                      Ephesians 4: 25 – 5: 2 

       John 6: 24-35                                           John 6: 35, 41-51 

REGULAR SERVICES IN TETTENHALL WOOD PARISH 

Christ Church:   Sunday    8.00am  Holy Communion 

                            11.00 Sunday Praise [1st Sunday of the month] 

                            11.00am  Parish Communion [all other Sundays] 

    Thursday    9.30am  Holy Communion 

Good Shepherd: Sunday          9.30am   Family Communion 

Wednesday   9.30am   Holy Communion  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Week Ahead 

Tuesday                      7.00pm              Holiday Club Meeting in Jubilee Rooms 

Wednesday          9.30am               Holy Communion at GS 

Thursday                     7.30am              Prayer Breakfast at URC 

                                   9.30am               Holy Communion at CC  

Friday                        12.30pm              Prayer Lunch  

PLEASE NOTE:  There will be no 9.30am Communion Service at CC on 

Thursday 16 August during Holiday Club week.                                                                                          

 

PARISH EVENTS 
HOLIDAY CLUB: Please continue to pray for Andy and for all leaders and 

children who will be attending.  

MOTHERS’ UNION: Could members who receive the "Families First"  

magazine let Jennie have subscriptions for the coming year - £9 - as soon as 

possible or early Sept at the latest please!    
MARSH FARM 30 AUGUST:  just 4 places left on the coach now so put your 

name down if you would like to come. Leave the URC car park at 11.15am and 

return at around 5.00pm.  If you would like to pay in advance please let Liz or 

John have your £20.00.  Otherwise you will be able to pay on the coach on the 

day.  If you haven't already made your menu choice please can you let us have 

it as soon as possible.  Many thanks.  Liz (764456) 

DISCOVERING THE HEART OF GOD:  four sessions of discussion, prayer, 

Bible study and reflection as we seek God’s call for our churches. Details to 

follow but please note the dates now: 11 & 27 September,  10 & 25 October, 

all at 7.30pm, alternating CC and GS 

CHRIST CHURCH – GIVING TO MISSIONS & CHARITIES 2012:  If you 

would like to recommend a mission or charity for our Annual Giving to Missions 

and Charities Paid out in 2012, please can you email John Biddulph or put a 

note in the Treasurers Envelope at the back of church.  Thank you.  

HERITAGE DAY:  The Church of the Good Shepherd will be open on 

Saturday 8 September from 10- 5pm.  This will coincide with the Historic 

Churches Stride & Ride. Volunteers will be needed to be in church to greet 

visitors throughout the day. In the meantime dust off your walking boots and 

pump up your tyres. 

DATE FOR YOUR DIARY:  There will be a Macmillan Biggest Coffee Morning 

in aid of Cancer Research at the Good Shepherd on Saturday 29 September 

from 10.30am. 

FAIRTRADE GOODS:  on sale at both services at Christ Church next 

Sunday.  Any special requests to Ann Fulljames (tel. 425710) by Wednesday 

please. 

                                 PASTORAL: BOTH CHURCHES 
If you are aware of any member of our congregations who is unwell, going into hospital 

or just struggling in general, please let us know: 

For Christ Church contact Veronica Milward on 01902 763468 or Liz Biddulph on 01902 

764456. 

For Good Shepherd contact Chris Nickholds on 01902 753969 or Jane Brough on 01902 

762605.   

Rev Carol Harley is available for anyone who would like a confidential conversation about 

any matter. To make an appointment, please call her on 01902 755316. 


